Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Ochoa Vidales, Cesar G <Cesar_Ochoa@kindermorgan.com>
Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 9:48 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: C-141 Release Notification - EPNG Florida Station

Good Morning Mr. Bratcher,

As per 19.15.29.12, we have a contractor scheduled to conduct final sampling on El Paso Natural Gas- Florida
Compressor Station on Thursday, January 10, 2019 at 7:00-8:00 am. The release was discovered on November 5%, 2018.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Cesar G. Ochoa, P.E.

Pipeline Engineer- EHS

8645 Railroad Dr. El Paso, TX. 79904

Office (915) 587-3694, Cell (915) 345-6605, Fax (915) 587-3639

El Paso
Matural Gas Company

1 K

From: Ochoa Vidales, Cesar G

Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 2:39 PM

To: 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD (mike.bratcher@state.nm.us)’
Subject: C-141 Release Notification - EPNG Florida Station

Mr. Bratcher,

Please find attached the updated form C-141 Release Notification for El Paso Natural Gas Company- Florida Compressor
Station. The notification was submitted on November 6, 2018 via USPS mail. | was asked today to update some of the
information and resend via email. Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Regards,

Cesar G. Ochoa, P.E.

Pipeline Engineer- EHS

8645 Railroad Dr. El Paso, TX. 79904

Office (915) 587-3694, Cell (915) 345-6605, Fax (915) 587-3639

KINDER MORGAM



